Obama's Science Advisor Office Replies to MJ-12 FOIA
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A May 25, 2012 FOIA request to the Office and Science and Technology Policy (Office of the
Science Advisor to the President) made by researcher Lee Graham has been replied to.

The request made by Graham dealt with the MJ-12 document, the Blue Room at WPAFB, Fast
Walkers, and other UFO related items. This is one of many hundreds of UFO related FOIAs that
has been filed with government agencies by Graham over the last 25 years since he was
provided the original MJ-12 document to leak to the public.

The reply by OSTP stated that they have “no documents responsive” to the request.

This is not an unusual reply as the OSTP would only have records from the time period of the
Obama administration. Documents from former administrations would have been sent to the
National Archives.
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